
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger, Motor Equipment Operator 

  

 Date: May 30, 2023          

 

 Re:  May Maintenance Report 

 

 

1. General Village Maintenance:    The three entrances along Northern Boulevard have 

had topsoil and fresh mulch added after the sidewalk aprons were replaced by the crew 

that is repaving the road. We have trimmed back the bushes along Wensley Dr. and 

Melbourne Rd., so the sidewalk is clear to walk. Wensley Lane East also was trimmed 

back significantly of overhanging foliage. The American Flags were hung on South 

Middle Neck Road for the Memorial Day Parade. We were having trouble with the 

sweeper starting, after diagnosing it was found to be a bad positive cable and terminal, a 

new one was ordered and will be installed as soon as it arrives. The tennis courts were 

rolled a few times and the divider nets were installed. 

 

2. Street Lighting:  We have changed a total of four light poles this month at: 

 

- 14 Dunster  

-12 Melbourne  

-209-211 Melbourne 

-12 Tain 

 

 

 

 

 


